
 

 
 

Rooksdown Fundraising Friends 

Castle Hill Primary School, Park Prewett Road, Rooksdown, Basingstoke, Hampshire. RG24 9XA 

 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill Primary School, 

 We would love to welcome all children to our Snow Ball Disco.  
  
The disco will be held on Thursday 1st February 2024, at the times stated below:  
  
Year R:   2:00 - 2:45pm (Voluntary donation) 
Year 1 & 2:  3:00 - 4:00pm 
Year 3 & 4: 4:15 - 5:15pm 
Year 5 & 6: 5:30 - 7:00pm  

 
If your child would like to attend there is an entrance charge of £3.00 per child.  Please complete and return the 
permission slip and payment to your child’s teacher or post in the Fundraising Friends ‘Drop Box’ just outside the 
main reception area. The Rooksdown Campus will be holding a mufti day on Thursday 1st February 2024 for the 
disco. 
 
We will provide the children with soft drinks (water/blackcurrant/orange squash). We will also have a ‘tuck shop’ 
available where the children can buy sweets, tattoos, and games. If you would like your child to purchase something 
from the snack shop, please provide them with some money to spend. Year R, Year 1 and Year 2 parents please hand 
your child’s tuck shop money to the class teacher.  
  
For years 3 to 6 please bring your child in via the front main gate and drop them at the hall door. At the end of the 
disco, children in ALL year groups will be dismissed by their teacher from the main hall exterior doors.  
 
If your child will be attending SCL before or after the disco, they will be escorted to and from the disco by a member 
of staff. Please supply this information on the reply slip. 
 
As usual children will not be permitted to leave the disco and walk home unaccompanied. So, if somebody else will 
be collecting your child please let us know on the slip below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
The Fundraising Friends -Rooksdown Campus 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Rooksdown Fundraising Friends Snow Ball Disco - Thursday 1 February 2024 

Please complete 1 form for each child attending. Please return by Wednesday 31st January 
 
I give permission for ....................................................................... (child’s name) to attend the Snow Ball Disco. 

Year Group & Child’s Class Teacher: 

I enclose payment of £3.00                

My child will be collected by: 

Contact Telephone Number: 

Intolerance or Dietary need: 

My child will be attending SCL before or after the disco: YES/NO 

Parent/Guardian Name (Please Print):        

Parent/Guardian Signature: 

The Snow Ball 


